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Dear Zachariah Davis 

2"6 MAR 2020 

On 19 March 2020, you emailed the Ministry of Social Development (the Ministry) 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the following information: 

• If you have had any complaints about 1st health limited or their staff following the 
news story: www.stuff.co. nz/national/119928508/the-failed-media -manaqer-the­
fraudster-and-the-fake-doctor. 

The Ministry does not contract with pt Health Limited, nor has the Ministry received any 
complaints regarding 1st Health Limited. As such, your request for this information is 
refused under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act as this information does not 
exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found. 

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact 
OIA Requests@msd.govt.nz. 

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to seek an investigation 
and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available 
at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 

/q.+---_ 
Kate Satterthwaite 
General Manager, Ministerial and Executive Services 
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